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 ROBERT OSTLER PARK RESTORATION     Winter 2017 

On Time and On Budget! 

Project Overview 
 
The project scope included modifications to the park that was to 

include improved access to the marine environment. During the 

detailed design phase the project team was faced with 

understanding and applying the new Provincial Guidelines for 

addressing expected impacts of sea level rise. The resulting 

impacts caused City Council to reconsider the timing of this project 

and to defer its completion until potential impacts of sea level rise 

are more completely understood. 

   

While a revised design plan is in development, the City used some 

of the already-budgeted Ostler Park project funding for a short-term 

repair on the existing riprap (armouring with large boulders) along 

the shore to minimize storm damage to the seawalk, park furniture 

and plantings. Riprap or armouring the shoreline is a commonly 

used method for protecting the foreshore from the ocean 

environment and is the current method used for protecting City 

infrastructure at this location.  

 

 

 

Repair of the localized damaged rip rap occurred January 30th 

to February 3rd, 2017 by A. Wood Bulldozing Ltd. 

 
Funding for the Project 
 
Funding of $68,000 was provided by the Community Works 

Fund, Parks Reserve and Facilities Reserve. The project was 

completed on time and on budget. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please call us at: 250 286 5700. 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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